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The correspondence book of JHBB has one entry for u-6EB under the date of "15.12.20" which is the 20 
December 1926 (Link: http://hp.jpn.org/JR1YPU/JHBB-QSL/00-02.jpg), just 2 days before the depicted 
QSL card of JHBB was postmarked. Therefore it can be safely assumed that this QSL card was sent in 
response to Lyndon's letter and that it gave definitely the answer to his question whether JHBB had ever 
heard him. Indeed he had. 
 
The website also provides a link to a QSL card from his brother Howard C. Seefred (nu-6EA), on which he 
reported that he heard the "voice" of JHBB on 40m on Nov. 27, 1926, and asked for a confirmation of his 
reception report with a card, because, as he stated: "This is the greatest distance I have ever heard a radio 
telephone". Links: 
http://hp.jpn.org/JR1YPU/JHBB-QSL/36-01.jpg + http://hp.jpn.org/JR1YPU/JHBB-QSL/36-03.jpg  
 
Further links with station photos and antennas of JHBB: http://hp.jpn.org/JR1YPU/eme/index.html 
https://www.hamlife.jp/2015/01/10/jhbb-qsl/ 
 
Seefred brothers: https://oac.cdlib.org/findaid/ark:/13030/c8bz66ts/entire_text/ 
 
From Norbert Maibaum (DL – SWL) 
 
His QSL is also here: http://lesnouvellesdx.fr/galerie/galerie2.php?page=vyoldqsl&pfx=JA&id=JHBB 


